
COV ID - 19  TEST ING  KEEPS

K IDS  I N  SCHOOL

3 REASONS TO SIGN UP FOR

COVID-19 TESTING AT SCHOOL

S IGN  YOUR

CH ILD  UP

TODAY !

C O N T A C T
t h e  s c h o o l ' s  o f f i c e

s t a f f  t o  l e a r n
m o r e !  

1. It’s a quick and easy way to

keep our schools open safely. Take

2 minutes to sign up your student

through Primary.Health. 

2. Your child will be eligible for

FREE school-based testing all year.

3. More testing means that 

COVID-19 cases are identified

more quickly. This results in fewer

cases and a smaller chance that

your student will be exposed.


